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July 2024 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
Re: Post of Digital and Marketing Assistant  
 
Thank you for your enquiry about this post. 
 
Challney High School for Girls is a successful and inclusive school with outstanding facilities and 
excellent CPD Programme within a highly supportive environment. Our vision is to develop 
influential women of the future. 
 
Our school motto of ‘Respect, Opportunity and Achievement’ underpins all the work we do. 
Fostering a love of learning, celebrating individual and collective achievements and developing 
consideration for others and friendships are central to our ethos and school community. 
 
In January 2020 we were graded as an outstanding school by Ofsted. Our progress 8 scores 
since 2017 have significantly increased: we achieved a score of +0.96 in summer 2022. Our 
progress 8 score for disadvantaged children in summer 2022 placed us in the top 20 schools 
nationally. 

 
If you join our team you will access outstanding professional development opportunities within 
Challney High School for Girls and across the Chiltern Learning Trust schools. 
 
I hope that you feel your professional and personal qualities coincide with the opportunities that 
we can offer you. We look forward to receiving application from you. 
 
If you have any questions then please contact Simmone Dartey (School Manager) by email 
sdartey@challneygirls.luton.sch.uk. If you would like to discuss the position informally with the 
Headteacher, Jo Mylles, please contact Alison Ross (Headteacher PA) on 01582 571427 or 
email headspa@challneygirls.luton.sch.uk .  
 
Visits to school are warmly welcomed, if you would like to visit us please contact our HR 
Administrator: hr@challneygirls.luton.sch.uk.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Mylles 
Headteacher  


